
 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
 
This weekend we listen to the readings at Mass about 
how we can live a good life. We hear from Psalm 23 
that “The Lord is my shepherd, I shall not want,”  and 
then we hear in our second reading from Paul to 
Philippians that, “I can do all things in him who 
strengthens me.”  
  
How can we better follow Jesus as Mary did? 
 
 

 
 
 

Fall PA Event Signups: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4AAE

AE2DA0FC1-fall 
 

-Can you help with Halloween, the Fall Car Raffle or 
the Christmas Program? Please check out this signup 

sheet to see where you can help! 
 

 

 
 
School Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8am - 4 p.m. 
Please call beforehand to make appointments.  

 
 
Tuesday, October 13 School Prayer Service via Zoom 
with Deacon Terry 
 
Friday, October 16th - ​NO SCHOOL​ - All Staff 
Retreat starting with 9 a.m. Mass at Sacred Heart 
Church   
 
Tuesday, October 20th - Picture Day 
 

Healthy School Updates 
 
The Thurston County Department of Health 
Department continues to recommend that we keep 
kids home when they have any symptoms to better 
prevent possible spread of the virus. Please call or email 
the office and let your teacher know. If your child has 
symptoms but is healthy enough to do classwork you 
can ask for a Distance Learning assignment. 
 
Dr. Abdelmalek, our county health officer, has said 
that many of the recent cases are associated with 
household spread and spread between family and 
friends. For us, that means that we must continue to 
wear masks, keep our minimum 6 feet distance 
“bubble”, wash our hands frequently, and keep our 
cohorts.  
 
Together we can fight the spread of all germs especially 
COVID-19!!  
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Notes from the Office 

If your child has a medical or dental appointment during 
the day please call or email Mrs. Baker at 
office@holyfamilylacey.com​ before 9 a.m. that same 
morning. If you are unable to let us know before that we 
may not be able to have your child ready for their 
appointment. 

If you can cc your child’s teacher(s) as well we would 
appreciate that.  

 

 

Fill out your Candygram order forms this week!   

$1 each  
Due Friday Oct 9th to your teacher. 
Delivery next Thurs October 15th. 

 
Send a bit of sweetness to your friends and teachers!  

 
 

NEXT PA MEETING UPDATE:  
Due to Election Day, the November meeting will now be 
on Tuesday November 10th at 6:00pm on Zoom. 
 

 

Halloween Fun!    

Friday - October 30 (early release day 11:50am) 
 
* For Kinder-2nd only: Each class will visit the gym during 
their 20-minute time slot to play 2 games set up in the gym. 
Games will be sanitized in between classes. 
 
* Photo Booth setup in the uniform room- for all grades.  
 
* Photos will be sent digitally to parents. 
 
* Finish with student parade around school at 11:30 weather 
permitting with early release at 11:50 

 

Scholastic Book Fair!  

In-person fair dates Nov 9-16th/ Online fair dates Nov 
4th-19th. In order to help make this event a success, and to 
reach our goal sales of $3500, please sign up for a time slot 
to be a cashier (trust us, it's ​super-easy​!). 

https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/H6EPlY5Xx 

In-person sales will be ​contactless​, with the students 
only using their E-Wallet money. (More info to follow 
on how to load $$ to your child's account) ​Proper 
COVID protocols such as wearing masks, maintaining 
social distancing, minimal touching of books unless 
purchasing, and sanitizing hands upon entry/exit of fair will 
be followed. 

Mon 9th/Tues 10th:​ Full days of school, each class will 
have a time slot to visit the fair. Parents: you may sign up for 
a shopping time slot. (signup link to follow) 

Wednesday 11th​- No School Veterans Day. Fair closed? 
Parents- please email ​hfspa@holyfamilylacey.com​ to vote on 
whether you want the fair ​OPEN ​or ​CLOSED ​on this day! 

Thursday 12th/Friday 13th​- No School Parent/Teacher 
Conferences. Fair open for parents to shop after attending 
conferences. (signup link to follow) 

Monday Nov 16th​- Last day of in-person fair. Please sign 
up for a shopping time! 

**Online fair open through the Thurs Nov. 19th.** 

 

 

  ​Extended Care 

AM hours start at 7am not 6:30 starting October 9th 
We are adjusting our hours of extended care based on 
parent need.  

Thank you parents for continuing to reserve your child’s 
spot in our Extended Care AM and/or PM services. Find 
the form here: ​https://tinyurl.com/ExtCareOct12  

Please let us know if you have not received your September 
Extended Care invoice. Thank you! 
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